
From: Duy Binh Quan  

Sent: 31 December 2020 20:49 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: Re: Planning application - 2020/4986/P - 37 Chalton Street 

Dear Mr. Tony Young 

I hope you had a good Christmas and new years holiday, please find attached the requested Existing 

and Proposed section drawings in scale of 1:20, I hope these are the correct requested documents, 

some are annotated in both english and chinese. 

Also attached is drawn image details of the signage, the existing signage that sticks out 

perpendicular to the shop front is illuminated internally on both sides with the writing/characters 

being illuminated, so we intended the new signage to also have the letters/characters to be 

illuminated internally in similar fashion. The shop name signage that is facing the street outwardly 

does not have illumination, and so the proposed shop name change signage also does not have 

illumination. As of present, we are unsure of the exact luminance levels of the proposed signage, but 

it is going to be slightly dimmer than the existing signage. 

Thank you for your consideration and confirmation that our application had been registered, please 

let us know If there are any other requirements we are obligated to fulfil for a successful application. 

Best Regards, 

Duy Binh Quan 

 


